
PROCEEDINGS.

few examples of P. albus having been noted, whilst several
specimens of P. arcticus, Beck, were also found. There can
be no doubt that these differences arise from varying local con­
ditions, and it may be possible in the future to deduce these
conditions from the distribution of the mollusca, but as yet we
are unable to do so, and we must content ourselves with the
careful collection of facts.

ORDINARY MEETING.

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 1ST, 1905.

A. SMITH WOODWARD, LL.D., F.R.S., President, in the Chair.

The following were elected members of the Association:
Herbert T. Evans, M.A., Arthur Thomas Todd-White, M.R.C.S.,
L.R.CP., L.S.A., Miss Ella Bridgman Walker.

The following papers were then read: "Gazella Daviesii­
A New Antelope from the Norwich Crag of Bramerton," by
Martin A. C Hinton; "On Sections of the Holocene
Alluvium of the Thames at Staines and Wargrave," by A. S.
Kennard, F.G.S., and B. B. Woodward, F.L.S., F.G.S.

ORDINARY MEETING.

FRIDAY, JANUARY 5th, 1906.

CAPTAIN A. W. STIFFE, F.G.S., Vice-President, in the Chair.

The following were elected members of the Association :
Miss Charlotte Chamberlain, George M. Davies, William G.
Fearnsides, M.A., F.G.S., J. W. Parry, CE., and Walter P.
Young, F.R.M.S.

Messrs. W. P. D. Stebbing and H. Kidner were elected
Auditors of the accounts of the Association for the year 1905.

The following lecture was then delivered: "On the Geology
of the Country around the Sogne Fjord and the Hardanger
Fjord, Norway," by Horace W. Monckton, V.P.LS., F.G.S. ;
illustrated by lantern slides.




